Susan Chadwiclk

From: Licensing Department

Sent: 22 October 2019 07:44

To: Susan Chadwick

Subject: FW: Premises Licence application Marleys 28 Bury Road
Hi Susan,

Please see the below email.

From: N

Sent: 21 October 2019 15:55
To: Licensing Department <licensing@rossendalebc.gov.uk>
Subject: Premises Licence application Marleys 28 Bury Road

Environmental Health raise an objection to this application on the grounds of the prevention of public nuisance.

The premises have been used for retail in the past and the acoustic properties of the building aren’t known

There are current issues with noise breakout from other licensed premises in the town centre around the
inappropriate structure and there is concern that the live and recorded music and people noise could be detrimental
to the residents living in the area.

Regards
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